
 
 
 
 
23 April 2012 
 
 
 
 
Minister for State Owned Enterprises 
PARLIAMENT BUILDINGS 
 
 
 
Dear Minister 
 
 
Please find attached a proposal from New Zealand First to the Government for a winter 
power discount for SuperGold cardholders.  
 
As our letter to the Prime Minister explains, this proposal can be implemented under existing 
legislation but we have also prepared draft legislation as a back-up option. 
 
We would appreciate early consideration of this matter and we would be pleased to brief 
your officials on this matter. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Rt Hon Winston Peters 
Leader 
New Zealand First 

 

 
 
 


